
Dear Parents,
Greetings of the day!

We had rolled out a circular for the students of Grade VI onwards for an outstation trip to Shimla.

Due to less number of student enrollment we are cancelling this trip. Simultaneously we are working

on other options which we will be shared with you at the earliest.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal

CIR/JPS/GEN/0104

07th November, 2022


